
From: Bao Le
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2007 9:18 AM
To: 'Stephen_Lewis@fws.gov'
Cc: Brad Hawkins
Subject: RE: USFWS Comments on PAD and SDI

Steve, just to verify, we're on for a conference call tomorrow (May 1) at 10:30am to 
discuss the FWS study request filed with FERC.  We can call you at your office.  Thanks.  
Bao

Bao Le
Sr. Aquatic Resource Biologist
Douglas PUD
1151 Valley Mall Pkwy.
East Wenatchee, WA 98802
509-881-2323 (Direct)
509-884-0553 (FAX)


